
   

 

 

 

 

August 2019 

 
    

 

 Dear Family,  
 

 

Welcome to the AWANA Program! It is a pleasure to have your child participate in our AWANA 

ministry here at Faith Arlington. We consider it a privilege to partner with you in your child’s spiritual 

journey. It is our goal to teach your child the love of Christ and the truth of God’s Word in an engaging, 

safe, and fun environment.   
  

AWANA Clubs meet at Donelson Elementary on Wednesdays from 6:15p.m. to 7:30p.m. We 

offer clubs for children 2 years old through 5th grade. During each AWANA meeting, children will be 

taught that God is real, that He loves them, and He has expressed that love through His Son, Jesus Christ. 

The goal of AWANA is to give boys and girls the chance to know, love, and serve God. The night is 

divided up into several sections – handbook time, lesson/large group time, games, and snack.   

 

If you would like for your child to participate, please complete and return the registration form 

along with the $15 registration fee to Jennifer Parks. Please make checks payable to Faith Arlington. The 

registration fee covers everything for the year except uniforms and replacement handbooks. Please note 

that the fee does not apply for our Puggles.   
  

Once registered, new clubbers will receive their club’s entrance booklet. Clubbers need to bring 

their booklet each week until completed. After completion, he/she will receive his/her club’s handbook 

and a uniform memo to order the club’s uniform. Uniforms are optional and may be purchased for $10.00. 

Uniforms may be ordered after completing the club’s entrance booklet.  

 

Returning clubbers will need to bring their handbook from the previous AWANA year. They will 

pick up where they left off in their handbook. Reminder - as clubbers work through their handbook, 

memorizing Scripture, completing tasks, etc., they will be earning badges, awards, and AWANA points. 

Points are earned by attendance, bringing a Bible, wearing uniform, completing sections, etc.  At the end 

of each semester, clubbers will be able to cash in their AWANA points at our AWANA store.  

 

 

 

Blessings,  

 

 

Jennifer Parks           
 

Director of Kids Ministry 

Faith Baptist Arlington  

 
Jeremiah 29:11 

 


